
This coming September will be a big change for you:  
it’s the start of high school!

Your participation in the Breakfast Club of Canada has given us 
many chances to talk to you and get to know the unique person 

you are. It was truly a privilege to spend time with you and to 
have you as one of the Club’s student members.

We wish you a lot of success in everything you do.  
Above all, don’t forget one of our golden rules: 

BELIEVE IN YOURSELF 

AND IN YOUR DREAMS!
GOOD LUCK ON BEHALF OF THE ENTIRE  

BREAKFAST CLUB OF CANADA TEAM!
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